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Lou Mansolillo

From: Lynn Quillen <lsquillen@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2024 7:12 AM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Bill H-7946

I’m against proposed bill H-7946 which allows for less room for hens.  Why would you want to make them suffer more 
than is necessary?  There should be a bill that PROHIBITS small space enclosures for these poor animals!! 
 
Lynn Quillen  
29 South Hillview Drive  
Narragansett, RI 02882 
lsquillen@yahoo.com 
Sent from my iPhone 


